
TOWN OF RICE LAKE 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Rice Lake Town Board will be holding a special 
board meeting on Monday, June 19, 2017 at 1:30 pm at the Town of Rice Lake 
Municipal Building, 1830 Macauley Ave., Rice Lake, WI  54868 for the purpose of 
opening bids for construction of the new town hall and shop and possibly award 
the contract, and discuss demolition of recycling building.  All interested parties 
are invited to attend this meeting.  The Municipal Building is handicap accessible.  
A detailed agenda will be posted at least 24 hours in advance at the Municipal 
Bldg. outdoor bulletin board. 
 
I certify that this notice was posted on the Town Municipal Building window bulletin board (1830 
Macauley Ave.) and on the town website at townofricelake.com on June 13, 2017. 

 Janet Tomesh, Clerk/Treasurer 

      

 


